
 

CCA SUMMER MATH 2019-2020 

 

           

This has been a great year of learning at CCA.  In order to retain the progress that has 

been made and combat “summer slide,” students are required to complete Summer Math 

assignments before returning to school in the fall.   

 

For RETURNING STUDENTS: 

Each grade level has different assignments that have been posted to Google Classroom.   

Students will be using IXL, and must log into IXL with their CCA account. All IXL accounts 

will be reset to begin fresh on Friday, May 31st.  Summer assignments will be due the first 

day of school.  Students must check their CCA email this summer for invitations to join the 

correct classroom. 

 

For NEW STUDENTS: 

Students new to CCA will complete Summer Reading assignments,  but will not have an 

IXL account.  These students should practice Math at least 20 minutes a day.  Here are 

some recommended websites they may use for that practice.  They should keep a log of 

the dates/times they have practiced Math in order to insure they receive proper credit for 

their work: 

https://www.mathsisfun.com/ 

https://www.khanacademy.org/ 

https://www.purplemath.com/ 

https://www.prodigygame.com/ 

http://parccgames.com/ 

https://www.onlinemathlearning.com/ 

 

Mrs. Behr-Jerome will be on the CCA campus, tutoring  all levels of Mathematics each 

Wednesday, from 11am to 2pm, beginning  June 3rd.  There will be no tutoring the week of 

July 4.  Tutoring will take place in Room 260,  and students may  borrow a Chromebook 

during tutoring hours.  MATH TUTORING IS AVAILABLE FOR BOTH NEW AND 

RETURNING STUDENTS. 
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